Our Ref: KH/RP/SkiTripClaim

11th July 2023



Re. Ski Trip Insurance Claim Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to update you about the ongoing insurance claim for the New Hampshire Ski Trip February 2023.

The insurance company have been in touch to tell us that the claim is nearly complete. However, as we have contested the excess charge of £100 per pupil, the process is taking longer as they are considering this fully.

Whilst we think it unlikely that the excess will be waived, we hope that the insurance company will decide in our favour.

We will update you in due course when we know more, but remind you that the school will be closed for the summer holidays. The update may now come in the Autumn Term.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher









